
Engender 
 
Engender have published their response to the consultation on the draft Gender 
Recognition Reform (Scotland) Bill which you can access using the link below: 
 
Engender-response-to-the-Scottish-Government-consultation-on-the-Gender-
Recognition-Reform-Scotland-Bill.pdf 

https://www.engender.org.uk/content/publications/Engender-response-to-the-Scottish-Government-consultation-on-the-Gender-Recognition-Reform-Scotland-Bill.pdf
https://www.engender.org.uk/content/publications/Engender-response-to-the-Scottish-Government-consultation-on-the-Gender-Recognition-Reform-Scotland-Bill.pdf

	Engender

